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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 7:04 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2025 Fairmount
Attachments: IMG_0770.jpg; IMG_0771.jpg; IMG_0774.JPG; IMG_0779.JPG; IMG_0780.JPG; IMG_

0785.jpg

So she is making progress!!  The question is she has 3 rose bushes, however 2 of them look like some kind of wild rose 
tree that is about 6 feet tall that she needs to continue to prune!  I told her she could re-plant in the rear yard??  She 
filed the appeal to keep the large rose trees on the boulevard.  The plant growth in the front yard is taller than the roof 
line on the front of the home and difficult to navigate through the yard.  The side of the home has plants growing in the 
sidewalk.  I advised her to get house numbers so we can see them and to remove all metal poles on the boulevard and 
yard to prevent serious injury if someone would fall.  There are more photos in AMANDA but the ones attached will give 
you a good idea of the condition. 
 
Please advise.  Thanks! 
 

 

Lisa Martin 
Inspector III/Code Enforcement Division
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806 
P: 651-266-1940 
lisa.martin@ci.st.paul.mn.us 

 
 
“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and 
safety for all.” 
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